Our reference JONECF/43283-2686

28 April 2021

GARETH LEIGH

Department of Business, Energy & Industrial
Strategy (BEIS)

1 Victoria Street

London

SW1H OET

By email

Dear Gareth

Application by Norfolk Boreas Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting
Development Consent for the proposed Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm and
associated offshore and onshore infrastructure

In response to your letter of 28 April 2021, | write on behalf of Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (NRIL)
to confirm that the protective provisions included in the final draft DCO, submitted at Deadline 18, were
as agreed between NRIL and the Applicant.

The Applicant and NRIL concluded the necessary commercial arrangements and, as a result, NRIL
withdrew its representations to the Examining Authority in relation to the DCO on 23 July 2020.

| would be grateful if you could please acknowledge receipt.

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Jones
Associate
for Addleshaw Goddard LLP

Direct line
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